3rd Grade Multiplication
Parents,
Multiplication is one of the most important skills learned in 3rd grade.  It is the foundation for many other math skills addressed in our curriculum. Therefore it is extremely important that each student memorize their multiplication facts and be able to use them in other areas of math.
On the next page you will find eight sets of multiplication facts.  Starting the week of August 19th, we will learn one set of facts each week.  At the end of the week your child will be tested on these facts.  However, they will also see facts from the previous weeks on each new test.  So, they will need to continue to practice the preceding weeks’ problems in addition to the current set.  We want the children to build on their knowledge of the facts, not just learn them for the test and forget them.
Please know that we will be working on these facts in class each week, but that will not be enough for your child to successfully learn them.  They will need nightly practice with an adult at home.  Right now we are focused on memorizing the facts and being able to answer the problems quickly.  We will later address the concepts and strategies of multiplication.
Thank you,

Third Grade Teachers
